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Mail-in voting must be maintained so All Oregonians may vote.  It’s important for 

those people with mobility impairments, for people unable to readily get to voting 

booths because of job hours, and for those juggling work and family requirements.  

It’s also important for seniors unable to easily get to voting booths.  Voting by mail 

must be maintained.  It’s a tried and true system which increases our ability to voice 

our preferences for our leaders.  


